
 

February 2019 

 

 

COLOURING CLUB 
 

Dear Parents, 

 
We are pleased to offer your child …………………………………………………….. a place at 

Colouring  Club which will start on Monday 25th February until Monday 18th March 2019.  

The children will need to be collected from the double doors at 4.00 pm. or will be taken to Busy 

Bears by staff. 

 

If your child is attending Homework Club, please tell the teacher on Thursday morning.  

Gymnastics Club is for Year 2 only. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Wright 

Children’s University Co-ordinator 

 

 

 

Colouring Club                                                        Please return to the School Office 

 

 

I give permission for my child …..……………………………………………   in Class ……...… 

to attend Colouring Club on Monday 25th February until Monday 18th March 2019. 

 

My child will be collect from school   □ 

My child will be attending Busy Bears              □ 

 

 

 

Signed: …………..……………………………………..    Parent/Guardian       Dated: ...……..… 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 
Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 
Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

mailto:admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk

